
Bjorkdale School Community Council 

Minutes from March 3, 2022 
 

Members Present: Jill Szeliga, Geoff Goldsworthy, Ashley Babcock, Penny Mohr, Sherry Fredsberg, Mark van 

Haastert, Jared Reid (SRC). 

 

Ongoing Business: 

1. EDSBY – first time for online signup to Student Led Conferences. Parents are starting to use this feature. 

 

New Business: 

1. Board Linkage meeting March 22, 7:00 – 9:00 

2. Online Learning Engagement session – March 14 or 15, 7:00 – 9:00, request a link via email. 

 

Geoff gave the Principal’s report as follows: 

1. Student Led Conferences next Tuesday and Wednesday. 

2. Archery (Penny) and badminton (Geoff) started. 

3. Sr. Curling team to go to Regional Playoffs in Shellbrook. The SCC voted to purchase the meals via text vote 

on February 18. 

4. Over the February break, there was a furnace breakdown that led to frozen water lines. Everything was 

fixed. 

5. There will be a come-and-go retirement tea for Don Remple on March 25. 

 

SRC Report by Jared: 

1. March 9 will be blue & yellow day and there will be a silver collection spaghetti supper to show support for 

the people of Ukraine. Jill put forth a motion for the SCC to purchase the groceries. Mark and Ashley 

seconded the motion. 

2. The students are setting up a weight room. 

3. There will be candy and chip sales (items donated by Johnston Agencies) to raise funds for a treadmill. 

 

Other Updates: 

1. Art classes, sewing and knitting classes will be available through the Community Initiatives Fund. 

2. Bjorkdale Wapiti Library will offer more art classes and an Art Camp April 19 and 20. 

3. There will be a family Bingo fundraiser for Bjorkdale Wapiti Library on March 25 at the Bjorkdale Hall. 

4. Bjorkdale students will join activities at the Love Land Project in late May or June. By next year, overnight 

visits will be available. 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next regular meeting will be April 12. 

 


